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Year Six SATs Information 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Unfortunately, you were unable to attend the SATs Information Evening that we held last night. I wanted to give you 

a brief overview of the information that was shared and provide you with the resources that were given out. 

 

 The Year Six children will be tested in May and their exam papers will be marked externally. The children will sit the 

following tests: 

 

Monday 8
th

 May English Reading 

Tuesday 9
th

 May English: Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Wednesday 10
th

 May Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 11
th

 May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 

We will be developing the children’s exam skills throughout the year and will have a week of mock SATs in the Spring 

Term so that the children are familiar with the process and feel more relaxed about the real tests in May. 

 

The children should have the following handouts for you to help them with their learning at home: 

 

• Statutory Spelling List  

• Grammatical Terms Booklet  

• Reading Prompt Questions (These questions will help you to develop comprehension skills) 

• Maths Revision Booklet 

• Calculation Methods Help Sheet  

• CGP English and Maths SATs Practice Papers - Please feel free to take your time with these packs. The 

children can complete a few questions at a time if they prefer and it is fine for them to have some guidance 

from you. We have not covered the full curriculum yet so some of the topic will still be unfamiliar to the 

children. I will be sending more of these home at Easter time for further practice. Please hold on to the 

answer booklets as they will be needed later on! 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss France 


